
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Sub Program 2.1.2 

Question No. 142 

Senator Fisher asked the following question at the hearing on 27 May 2009: 

In relation to each of the City’s applications, please outline the date, nature and means of all 
communication provided by EMA to the applicant. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
Under the management arrangements adopted for the Bushfire Mitigation Program, Emergency 
Management Australia has no direct contact with the City of Tea Tree Gully with regard to their 
project applications.  Any contact in relation to the project would have been between the applicant 
and the Country Fire Service in South Australia. 

  


